
Mark Your Calendars and Join Us for a Special Celebration 
Boy Scout Troop 103 – 90th / Holy Name Society – 85th  

 
Saturday, October 11, 2008 / 2:15 P.M. / Msgr. Gribbin Parish Center Social Hall 

 

 
 

1918 Boy Scout War Garden  
Troop 3 

 
Pictured is Boy Scout Troop 3 (now 103) of Saint Joseph Catholic Church in their victory garden in 1918 at the rear of the former 
Knights of Columbus Council 871 building on York Street.  
 
Mr. Thomas Murphy was the Scoutmaster (standing on walk) and James B. Baker was the Assistant Scoutmaster (dark suit, right rear).  
Others in the photo are Francis Kuhn, John Kinneman, Paul Hertz {two prong hoe), Earl Hertz {last man in left row), Joe Aumon, 
Nicholas Murphy, John Aumon {front of sign with hoe), Jacob Landis {legs together), Ernest Norwig {back of Landis), Arthur Kelly {dark 
suit on right), Harold Brady {light shirt). A few of the members are unknown. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Please detach and return with your check and mail to the Saint Joseph Administrative Center 
or drop in the collection basket by September 29, 2008. 

 
 
Name: ____________________________________ Phone: _________________ 
 
 Tickets Qty _________  at $ 11.00 each = _______________  
 
 Check #  ___________  (No Cash Please) 


